
Year 4 Swimming. 

 
As part of the Physical Education Curriculum, the children in Year 4 

will be given swimming lessons. This takes place on a Thursday 

morning, and is held at Ribblesdale Swimming pool in Clitheroe. 

Lessons usually last for approximately 40 minutes, and the children 

will attend for 2 terms. 

 

The first lesson will be on Thursday 7th September, and so the 

children will need to bring to school a carrier bag containing their 

swimming costume, a swimming cap and a towel. The children will 

travel by coach at approximately 09:20 and return back to school by 

11:30am. Please can you also ensure any inhalers needed are in school 

so they can be taken with us. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please talk to me at school or 

send me an e-mail to t.nixon@longridge-cofe.lancs.co.uk 

I am sure the children will have a great time as this is a marvellous 

opportunity for them to learn how to swim. 

 

Mr Nixon 
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